
 

Console and welcome ceremony for students from the Local Government program, the 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences. 

The Local Government program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the 
activity the of the console and welcome ceremony 10th, which took place in Nibha Nabhadol 
conference room, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, on December 17th, 2020.  This 
activity was a tradition of the program and gave the pin that was the symbol of the Local 
Government program to the first- year students as a sign of official students for the Local 
Government program. 


